
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RTI Reference No. DPENT/R/2014/ 80114 ; 80116 ;  80122 &  80123  
                                dated 31-10-2014, 10-11-2014 ,14-11-2014 & 14-11-2014 
 

From: drcvrathore@gmail.com 

   
S. 
No. 

Information Sought Reply  

1-2  the CAPIO please provide certified copies 
via email on drcvrathore@gmail.com 
 
1.department planning to implement e-
prescriptions in all hospitals of central 
government and central PSU, PSE, PSB, FIs 
etc./ 
 
 
2.department planning to implement  

compulsory computerised record keeping as 

per drug and cosmetics act by all pharmacy 

stores/ 

 

Department of Public Enterprises (DPE) has 

not issued any guidelines in regard to 

implementation of e-prescriptions etc. in all 

hospitals of Central Public Sector Enterprises 

(CPSEs) and also has not issued any 

guidelines in regard to implementation of 

compulsory computerised record keeping as 

per drug and cosmetics act by all pharmacy 

stores. 

 

However it appears that matter may pertain 

to M/o Health & Family Welfare, as such the 

your RTI application is being transferred to 

them for sending information to you directly, if 

any. 



 
By Speed post   

RTI Matter 
DPE-GM-/00184/2014-GM    

Government of India  
Ministry of Heavy Industries & Public Enterprises 

Department of Public Enterprises 
                            ******* 

Public Enterprises Bhawan, 
Block No.14, C.G.O. Complex, 

Lodhi Road, New Delhi-110003. 
 
 

Dated:  28th November, 2014 
 

Office Memorandum 
  

 

Subject: - Furnishing information under RTI Act 2005. 
 

 With reference to above subject, please find enclosed herewith a copy of each RTI 

applications (similar type) dated 31-10-2014, 10-11-2014,14-11-2014 & 14-11-2014, which has 

been received in the Department of Public Enterprises vide DPE reference no. 

DPENT/R/2014/80114, 80116, 80122 & 80123 seeking information under RTI Act, 2005. The reply 

of GM division of DPE in this regard is enclosed. However it appears that information may be 

pertaining to M/o Health & Family Welfare. As such, copy of these RTI applications are forwarded 

to M/o Health & Family Welfare to provide desired information to applicant directly, if any. 

Encl. as above.  

      Yours sincerely, 
 

          
 

 (J.N. Prasad) 
Director & CPIO-GM Div. 

M/o Health & Family Welfare 
D/o Health & Family Welfare 
[Shri Shailendra Kumar, Director (Drugs)] 
301-D Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi 
e-mail:shailku@yahoo.com 
 
 
Copy to :  
Shri CV Rathore 
46, Shri Krishna Landmark, Kota Road, 
Gudhiyari,, Raipur, Pin:492011 
drcvrathore@gmail.com 
           

In reference to your RTI applications dated 

31-102014, 10-11-2014 and 14-11-2014 

 

 

 


